
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           08 November 2017 22:40
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Ian Lumley
 
Name: Ian
Surname: Lumley

 
 
Message:
The Mitigation measures in the SEA Report do not meet the legal requirement of the Directive & make no
provision for remedial action.  This nullifies potential to achieve the positive aims of the NPF
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